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7th February 2023 

 
There will be a number of activities undertaken with the children regarding online safety.  I can’t stress 

enough how important it is that you know what your child is doing online. Talk with them and sit with them 

as they access sites.  They shouldn’t be accessing anything that they are not comfortable sharing with you. 

I also want to remind you that none of our children are old enough to be accessing WhatsApp, Snapchat, 

TikTok etc.   The use of these apps is a major cause of anxiety and mental health concerns amongst children 

under 12.  If every parent removed them from their child’s device our children would be much safer. 

 

Children’s Mental health Week 

This week is Children’s Mental Health Week and our children will complete a number of activities 
in school regarding this. 

I think that it is important that we remember that mental health is something everyone needs to be 
aware of and take responsibility for. 

My approach to mental health and wellbeing is very much a proactive one.  As adults if we can 
give our children the tools to take care of their mental health and ensure that they know where to 
get help when they need it then the outcomes for society as a whole will be much more positive. 

It is easy to become immersed in all the negative publicity surrounding mental health and think 
that it is something that we can do nothing about.  This is not the case.  Everyone can take steps 
to look after their own mental health and that of others and this a message I am keen to share 
with adults and children. 

Along with this newsletter, I have attached information and tips from Place 2 Be – a charity that 
supports mental health.  Their website is a good starting point for information and support. 

Next week is half term so I am hoping the weather will be kind and enable us all to get out and 
about.  Just going for a walk improves your mental health. 

As always I am available in school to all families, just call the office and ask for me.  Check out my 
noticeboard at the front of the school too. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mandy Robertson 
Inclusion & Wellbeing Lead 
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If you are finding it tough to feed your family then there is support available: 
 

• Each month the church of the Holy cross at Two Mile Ash runs a food pantry on the 
third Saturday. They are next open on 18th February from 11.30 to 2.30.  You can 
contact the team there – hctoutreach@gmail.com – or text 0771 9599434 
 

• Visit the Community Food share outside Seedlings every day. 
 

• Call the food bank helpline – 0300 303 4933 or text HELP to 07874 964505 
 

• Contact me (in confidence) mrobertson@cts.odbst.org 

ITS OK TO ASK FOR HELP 
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